
  

  

 
LAND AT DODDLESPOOL, BETLEY reference 17/00186/207C2 
 

 
The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update on the progress of the works 
being undertaken at this site following the planning application for the retention and 
completion of a partially constructed agricultural track, approved under planning permission 
21/00286/FUL. 
 

 

 RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the information be received. 
 

 
Latest Information 
 
As previously reported, works to the track are largely complete and the landowner now needs 
to carry out the approved landscaping works.  
 
It was reported in the last update report on the 11th October that the most recent site visit was 
on the 16th August. It was clear at that site visit that the dry weather over the summer months 
had made it difficult to carry out any seeding or planting.  
  
Your officers are currently arranging a site visit and it is hoped that this will take place before 
the planning committee meeting.  
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